
    

 
 

IMPERIAL VALLEY COLLEGE 
                                 Exercise Science/Wellness/Sports 

MEETING 
 

ADOPTED MINUTES 
 

October 23, 2017 
 

12:50 PM 
 

Room 700 
 
 

 
Those in attendance were as follows: 
Frances Arce-Gomez, Recording Secretary, 
Cuauhtemoc Carboni, Assistant Professor  
Jeff Deyo, Professor  
Jim Mecate, Professor  
Andrew Robinson, Department Chair  
Jill Tucker, Professor  

 
I. Call to Order 
 The meeting was called to order by Andrew Robinson at 1:03 p.m. 
 
II. Welcome 
 Mr. Robinson welcomed all those in attendance. 
 
III. Updates 

Mr. Robinson provided a brief update on the curriculum revisions he made to PE 143, PE 144, and PE 800.    
 
IV.  Discussion Items 

A. Course Reviews 
Jill Tucker asked if the class cap for her bowling courses can be increased.  She added that it has to be 
cost effective for the bowling alley to be open.  It was suggested that the cap size be increased to 50.  
 
Dave Drury suggested that the course be offered as a large quota course.  He stated that a large quota 
course can accommodate up to 80 students. 
 
Mr. Robinson announced that a LaunchBoard training took place on Friday, October 20, 2017.  The 
LaunchBoard system will be beneficial and will help gather statistical data to review our programs.   

 
B. SLO’s 

The process of submitting SLO’s has become easier.  They no longer have to be submitted through SPOL.  
A new form has been created by Kevin Howell and simple to fill out.  All completed forms need to be 
submitted to Mr. Howell.   

  
C. Articulation for Kinesiology for Transfer 

Kristen Gomez had a discussion with Mr. Drury and Mr. Robinson about restructuring the Kinesiology for 
Transfer program.  They discussed adding a new nutrition course to the program.  Mr. Robinson asked the 
faculty if they opposed adding a nutrition course to the program.  There were no objections to adding a new 
nutrition course to the program. 
 

 



    

D. New Campus Hour 
A new campus hour has been proposed for next fall.  The proposed new campus hour is Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 2:40 p.m. through 4:05 p.m.  It was also recommended that department meetings be held 
on Friday mornings.     

 
   V. Other 
 Mr. Robinson asked the faculty to make sure that the dance room is locked unless being used.   
 
  VI. Adjourn  
 The meeting was adjourned by Mr. Robinson at 1:45 p.m. 
 
 
 

 
 


